
Dear Editors!  

Before the submission professional linguist Professor Natalia Ogurechnikova (Moscow 

State Linguistic University) proofread this manuscript.  

 

Due to the order of the Central Bank of Russia, money transfer to the accounts of 

foreign legal entities is forbidden. Therefore, we are not able to make a payment for the 

services of the language editing agencies recommended by the Journal to the moment, 

unfortunately. We hope that the situation will turn to the better soon, and in case of 

acceptance will do our best to find a way to perform language editing, if necessary.  

 

Thank you for understanding. 

Best regards, 

Sergey Morozov  
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